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December 15, 2017 

The Burnaby Glens District, Girl Guides of Canada Holly Tea and 
Fair on November 25, 2017 was very successful. It was a real community 
event, attended by approximately 400 people. They enjoyed refreshments, 
visited, shopped, and played games. Most importantly, they bid on Silent 
Auction items. The Holly Tea is our major fundraiser for the year and the 
Silent Auction is the most significant component of this. 

This is possible thanks to generous donations such as the drop in 
passes for fitness and swimming. We sincerely appreciate your continued 
support of Girl Guides. In Guiding, girls learn citizenship, global awareness, 
self- reliance, responsibility, and camping and other skills. They also make 
lifelong friendships. You can be proud to have made a contribution toward 
a positive future for girls. 

Thank you again, 

~~&yu 
Marie Fenton, Silent Auction Co-ordinator 

Margaret Stevens, Holly Tea Co-ordinator 

NOTE 

This is for the information of the Commission 


